
Richard R. Valls
P. O. Box 2505

Corpus Christi Texas 78403

February 2, 1983

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I certainly enjoyed visiting with you during the
trip to Groton, Connecticut; it was a pleasure to
have the opportunity to exchange viewpoints.

Thank you for the article - "Mexico' s Castilian".
I found Mr. Canfield's viewpoint very interesting.

I do hope that we will have the opportunity to
visit again soon.

Regards,
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